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Work Summary Update 

- Conference Seed Funding for up to $10,000 was approved to Dr Maryam Mirzei 
from the School of Applied Business, to host f a conference in supply chain 
management to be held at Unitec in collaboration with NZPIC (New Zealand 
Production and Inventory Control Society) was approved subject to a complete 
business case to Tūāpapa Rangahau 

- Proposals for the 2021 URC workplan were received toward a draft to be 
presented at the December meeting 

- The committee terms of reference, 2021 membership and meeting dates were 
agreed to be presented to the Academic Committee 

- Unitec’s Endnote subscription has ended subsequent to widespread 
consultation by the Library Specialists 

- The School of Construction Research Plan was received, leaving only the 
School of Architecture Plan outstanding. The committee requested that the 
Research Leader in Architecture is queried on this 

- Member feedback on the committee meetings strongly endorsed its 
performance and functionality. The Pacific representatives thanked the chair for 
the support toward pacific Success  

Items Linked 

• Subcommittee Minutes 

H:\2. Academic Development\Research & Enterprise, Tuapapa Rangahau\Support 
Services\Committee Admin\Unitec Research Committee\Meetings\2020\Minutes 2020 
 


